

Minister of Health Minister for Food Safety MP for Rongotai (incl Chatham Islands)

2 9 JUN 2004

Mr Paul Tubiana infodiabetes@aol.com

Dear Mr Tubiana

Thank you for your correspondence of 17 June 2004 informing me of your diabetes research study. I have given your letter to Ministry of Health officials to note the comments you made.

Information about the New Zealand Diabetes Strategy is available on the Ministry of Health's website (http://www.moh.govt.nz). At this website address, under the heading *Publications*, you can search the Ministry library's catalogue.

Statistical information is available from Statistics New Zealand (http://www.stats.govt.nz) and the New Zealand Health Information Service (http://www.nzhis.govt.nz).

Thank you for taking the time to write.

Yours sincerely

Hon Annette King MINISTER OF HEALTH

Monsylvana to high talken 8x 2/832 Eur Toblana M S M 18502-1832

Office of Hon Annette King
Parliament Buildings, Wellington, New Zealand
18002+1832 21

Amenda of the second of the se